
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

  
Week 5 
Nov 8 -  P&C funded incursion for 

all students - Kym the 
Reptile Man 

Nov 8 -  2024 Kindergarten 
Transition - session 2 
(English focus) 

Nov 10 -  Assembly - 9:10am 
 
Week 6 
Nov 16 -  2024 Kindergarten 

Transition - session 3 
(Maths focus) 

Nov 17 -  Yellow Confidence Mufti 
 
Week 7 
Nov 21 -  10:30am - Presentation Day 

at Morisset High School Hall 
Nov 24 -  2024 Kindergarten 

Transition - session 4 (lunch 
order) 

Nov 24-      Stage 3 excursion  
 
Week 8 
Nov 27 -  1:00pm - P&C AGM 
Nov 28 -  4:30pm Deadly Awards at 

Morisset High 
Dec 1 -  Green Getting Along Mufti 
 
 
Week 10  
Dec 14–    K-4 Movie excursion 
 
 

Information, Updates and Events 
Department of Education Parent App, 

Facebook and the School Website. 
 

Contact the school via email or by phoning 
49 731435 or 49731533 

Email:  
morisset-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: 
www.morisset-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 
 

TERM 4 - Week 5 - November 8, 2023 
 
Term 4 Mufti Days with a Twist– Reminder ! 
Our student leaders recently met with Mrs Fuller and as a result, they would like 
to raise the profile of our ‘You Can Do It’ mufti days. Hence, mufti days with a 
twist. 
 
Week 6 - Friday November 17 – Yellow for Confidence - students may wear 
yellow shirts or wear something from their cultural background. 
 
Week 8 - Friday December 1 – Green for Getting Along – students may wear 
their green shirts or wear novelty glasses for the day. 
 
Week 10 - Friday December 15 (last day for students) – Purple for 
Persistence – students may wear their purple shirts or wear their comfortable 
pyjamas for the day. 
 
Kindergarten 2023/2024 transition program:  
We have had a great response from our Kindergarten Expo & our first 
transition session. We have a more transition dates planned (see below). 

 
 
Mrs Renee I’Anson-Lee 
Principal (rel).      
�
 Parents of Year 5 Students  
 - Please note the Selective High School 2025 Application 

information in this Newsletter. 

    morisset-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  Facebook 



 

 

 

 

 

Selective High School Year 7 Entry in 2025 

—Applications open October 9 to November 20, 2023 
 

Selective high schools provide a learning environment designed to academically gifted and high potential 
students.  They help students learn by: 

 Grouping them with other gifted students 

 Using specialized teaching methods so students can learn at a quicker pace and in more detail 

 Supporting their unique wellbeing needs. 

Most students in selective high schools enjoy learning more when their classmates have similar abilities and 
interests. 

Research shows that students benefit both academically and socially from the learning environment in se-
lective high schools.  Selective high schools are unzoned so you can apply no matter where you live. 

 

Where are they located? 

There are 47 selective high schools for Year 7 entry in NSW with: 

 17 selective high schools 

 25 partially selective high schools 

 4 agricultural selective high schools (3 that offer boarding) 

 Aurora College, for rural and remote students available in 182 authorised host schools. 

Check the selective high school map to find one near you.  Or look up the selective high schools list. 

 

Is a selective high school the right fit for my child? 

If your child learns quickly, asks complex questions, has a good memory oris intensely focused in there area 
of interest, then a selective high school might be a great fit.  Discuss the opportunity with your child and look 
through the information together on Selective high schools – Year 7 and in the new student resource hub. 

 

Fair and equitable access 

The Equity Placement Model helps make access fairer for more high potential students in our community.  
We know that some students may be missing out because they experience educational disadvantage. 

Under the Model up to 20% of student places at each selective high school are held for: 

 Students from low socio-educational advantage backgrounds 

 Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander students 

 Students from rural and remote locations 

 Students with a disability. 

These students can be offered a place if their test performance is within 10% of the lowest general applicant 
first-round offer for the school. 

 

 

If you would like to obtain a hard copy of “Information for applicants for Entry to Selective 
High Schools in Year 7 in 2025” please contact the office.  



 

 

H E L P  -  SPARE SCHOOL CLOTHES NEEDED 

If anyone has any school clothes that their child has grown out of, it would be appreciated if you 
could donate them to the School Office where they are either recycled for new parents or used for 
the times when our students need to borrow them for various reasons, now and again. 

We are desperately in need of boys black shorts of all sizes at the moment.  It really helps if we 
have spare clothes for the students on hand, and it also saves a phone call home to get the parent 
to come in with their child’s clothing. 

Thank you for supporting this program in the past and thank you in advance for any usable school 
clothes. 

�



 

 

SCHOOL INCURSION FOR ALL STUDENTS TODAY 

Our school had the pleasure of a visit from the Reptile Man and his reptiles, compliments of the 
schools P & C.  The students learned about the various reptiles, their habitat and how to handle 
them.  It was a successful incursion and the students will hopefully be more aware of these crea-
tures and their characteristics.   

Here are some photos of K/1M and KB’s visit 

WASTE TO ART EXHIBITION 

Waste to Art is an exhibition that showcases how we can recycle resources and create artwork.  Our 
students have been learning about sustainability and have made an artwork using paint and bottle 
tops.  Our families and local community have donated all of the resources.   

The artwork is currently displayed at Toronto Library, Cnr Brighton Ave & Pemell St, Toronto. 

MPS workers creating “Bottle Top Artwork” 

Congratulations on your work being exhibited 



 

 

REPTILE PARK EXCURSION 1/2B & 2/3F 

Our students from 1/2B and 2/3F went on an excursion to the Reptile Park at West Gosford yesterday. 

Some of the photos  of our students enjoying the day and also some of the wildlife are below: 



 

 

 

 

 

Morisset Primary and the Morisset Primary P & C are helping Southlakes Incorporated with their 
annual Christmas Hampers—so DON’T FORGET TO BRING YOUR GOODIES TO SCHOOL— 

Our School will be collecting up until Wednesday December 6.  Items such as Pasta, long life milk, 
tinned foods, lollies etc are more than welcome, but PLEASE check the use-by dates before they 
are brought in. 

If we reach our target by the due date, we will be having a “Silly Sock” day on Friday December 
8. 

There is a Toy Collection at the Watagan Café in Cooranbong 
and Café 2283 in Toronto if anyone has new toys to donate. 

Gift Cards for teenagers ($30) are also being sought and can 
be handed in to the School Office. 

If you are able, please support this worthwhile cause, bringing 

MORISSET PRIMARY P & C - 

The  Sports Shirts (pictured below) are on sale.   Get them while you 

can! 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

League Stars Clinic Free 5-12year olds                              
https://profile.mysideline.com.au/register/clubsearch?
crite-
ria=49793003&entity=true&entitytype=program&source
=rugby-league  
Beach Touch $50per team   13-17year olds Mixed Comp 
Beach Touch  $100per team  Opens Mixed Comp 
https://profile.mysideline.com.au/register/compsearch/?
criteria=nrl%20beach%
20touch&type=&activity=&gender=&agemin=&agemax
=&comptype=touch&source=touch-football  

In conjunction with the Surf Life Saving New South Wales Beach Series, the NRL and Touch Football Australia will be 
hosting a series of Beach Touch events at some of New South Wales' most iconic beach locations. There will be footy 
matches, league star clinics, music pumping and plenty of prizes, including NRL club memberships up for grabs! This 
will be held at Merewether Beach on the 18th of November. 



 

 


